12/12/2018 Environmental Charter School Mail - Required notice and three documents

Molly Bennett <molly.bennett@board.ecspgh.org>

Required notice and three documents

Chris George <chrisvgeorge64@gmail.com> Fri, Nov 30, 2018 at 4:06 PM
To: Molly Bennett <molly.bennett@board.ecspgh.org>

Ms. Bennett, please see the attached PDF document.

It contains

1. A petition to the National Labor Relations Board (NLRB) for a union recognition election.

2. A "statement of position" document that ECS should return to the NLRB office in Pittsburgh.

3. A "questionnaire on commerce information" document that should also be returned to the NLRB.

I am required by the NLRB to send these documents to you as an employer representative and email is a permissible and
efficient form of notice under NLRB regulations. | assume you will want to forward this to your school's counsel and the
rest of your board. Both my office and cell phone numbers are listed on the petition if they need to contact me for any
reason.

I know you and the rest of your board is going to get a more personal response from the teachers on the organizing
committee today as well.

Thank you for your time,
Chris George
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